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First Floor Flat

99 King Henry's 

Road

26/10/2017  20:30:482017/4239/P COMMNT Richard 

Huntington

We live in the first floor flat at 99 King Henry's road and are saddened by the planned 

development of a fouth storey on the Elliot Square houses opposite us. The addition of an 

extra storey to not just one house but all of the houses that we look on to will have 

considerable impact on the view from our flat and the light that we get. What appears from 

the documents to be like a wall along the other side of King Henry's road will cut out the 

view of the trees in the square and for a north facing flat it will block the relfected sunlight 

that comes off the towers on Adelaide road.

In addtion the over-development of these propserties appears entrely unnnecessary. The 

extensions planned are to already substantial properties. They increase the size of those 

propoerties without doing anything to increase the housing stock that we so deseprately 

need in the borough. We all need to be vigialnt about over development particularly in this 

part of Camden.

91 King Henry's 

Road

26/10/2017  12:45:272017/4239/P OBJ Karen Whelan I live in King Henry's Road opposite.   I am completely opposed to this development on the 

grounds that it will take away much needed light, for our properties in the block of houses 

facing these properties.

It may also set a process in motion for all of the properties similar to follow the process, 

which will destroy the look and feel of the area.
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